
Wednesday 24th June 2020 

Good Morning Reception Class, 

Today I would like you to think about a number that 

is one less than a chosen number. To help us get 

ready for this game we are going to watch the link below to remind 

us how to count backwards .So line up your number cards in order 

from 0-20.Then you are going to pick a number and then say the 

number that is one less than that number.You can use the numberline 

to help you or you can count backwards in your head. 

https://m.youtube.com/watch?v=D3b-kcK3Eg8&pbjreload=101 

 

Now go to https://whiterosemaths.com/homelearning/early-years/ 

and choose Summer Term Week 9,Day 3 activity.Today you are going 

to be thinking about taking away one number from another by using 

dragons to help you! 

Today there will be a separate sheet about our topic for this week 

and ideas for activities you can do at home to learn even more about 

animals that live in a cold climate. 

Right time to burn off some energy! Go Noodle! 

Follow the link bellow and show your family how to Go 

Noodle! 

https://family.gonoodle.com/ 

See you again tomorrow 

 

Mrs Allen,Mrs Beaulah and Mrs Parry 
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